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Please reach out to New Mexico's Soil and Water Conservation Districts for input about water
reuse, especially in areas where produced water disposal is a local issue. SWCDs have a unique and
valuable perspective on natural resource sustainable uses and protection, and should be part of the
conversation around the draft regulations. Thank you!


